
 

  
 
 
 

Advisory No. 81, s. 2024 
December 13, 2024 

In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013 

this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001 
but only for the information of DepEd officials, 

personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public. 
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph) 

 
On-the-Spot Belen-Making Contest for Overseas Workers (OFW) Children 

 
 The Department of Migrant Workers - Cordillera Administrative Region (DMW-CAR) 

will hold an On-the-Spot Belen-Making Contest for children of Overseas Filipino Workers 
(OFWs) as part of their 3rd Founding Anniversary Celebration this December 2024. 
 
Details of the Activity: 

Date: December 14, 2024 and December 19, 2024 (belen-making and awarding) 
Time: 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM 
Venue: DMW-CAR Office, Gesdan Centrum, Bokawkan Road, Baguio City 

 

 The contest is open to creative and talented high school students aged 13 to 18 years 
old who are children of OFWs. Participation will be on a first-come, first-served basis upon 
completion of the registration form via the provided link. Cash prizes will be awarded to all 
winners. 
 
 Registration Link: link: https://forms.gle/h8fCgBZFTogHyA6j6  
 
 Participation of interested DepEd officials/personnel is personal and on a voluntary 
basis and shall be subjected to no-disruption-of-classes policy as stipulated in DepEd Order 

No. 9, s. 2005 titled “Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-On-Task and Ensuring 
Compliance Therewith”. 
 
 For inquiries, clarification, or assistance, please contact: 

• Telephone No: (074) 445-4209 

• Email: baguio@dmw.gov.ph 

• Facebook: www.dmw.gov.ph 
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